
MBUSD Third Grade 
String Instrument  

Petting Zoo 

Who: All current 3rd grade students and families are invited to attend. 
This event is highly recommended for students considering violin, viola, 
cello, or string bass for their 4th & 5th grade music class choice. 

What: The String Instrument Petting Zoo will be an interactive event 
for parents and students. This will be an opportunity for students to 
hold and try the violin, viola, cello, and bass with the assistance of a 
Mira Costa High School orchestra musician. It is meant to provide 3rd 
grade students with a tactile experience to assist in the string 
instrument selection process.  

Where: Pennekamp Elementary School Cafeteria 

When: Wednesday, May 29th from 6:00–7:00 pm 

Why: Matching your child with a suitable instrument can play an 
essential role in his or her lasting involvement in music. The Musical 
Instrument Petting Zoo is a convenient opportunity for families to 
gather the basic information necessary to make informed music class 
choices for their children.


